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Do No Harm by Henry Marsh | Summary & Analysis
The author traces his development as a neurosurgeon--from his days at medical school, to the drudgery of
internship, the slavery of residency, and finally into private practice--and provides a personal
perspective of his craft

Do No Harm
Fourth-grader Mason struggles to enjoy playing basketball after his best friend persuades him to join a
team, and learns that the dog-hating lady next door is not so bad after all.

When Breath Becomes Air
Munchausen by Proxy Syndrome is regarded by some as a serious mental illness.t is said to prompt parents
and care workers to inflict pain on theirhildren. This book looks at the origins of MBPS, and examines
the publicases of the last 50 years.

Another Day in the Frontal Lobe
'Do No Harm' follows a disturbed sociopath and the Emergency Room Chief who becomes not only his prey
but his only protector.
Page 1/17

Read Free Do No Harm Stories Of Life Death And Brain Surgery
When the Air Hits Your Brain: Tales from Neurosurgery
This book shares the stories of seventeen people who are active in the fields of social and
environmental justice, health, education, and peace and reconciliation. These stories reflect the
qualities they have each found to be critical in their work. It reveals our thinking as to the nature of
our collective social and environmental responsibility while guiding the reader to think deeply about
their own experiences and how they might be shaped by these qualities of mindful engagement and
altruism.

The Idea of the Brain
A look at the emotional side of medicine—the shame, fear, anger, anxiety, empathy, and even love that
affect patient care Physicians are assumed to be objective, rational beings, easily able to detach as
they guide patients and families through some of life’s most challenging moments. But doctors’ emotional
responses to the life-and-death dramas of everyday practice have a profound impact on medical care. And
while much has been written about the minds and methods of the medical professionals who save our lives,
precious little has been said about their emotions. In What Doctors Feel, Dr. Danielle Ofri has taken on
the task of dissecting the hidden emotional responses of doctors, and how these directly influence
patients. How do the stresses of medical life—from paperwork to grueling hours to lawsuits to facing
death—affect the medical care that doctors can offer their patients? Digging deep into the lives of
doctors, Ofri examines the daunting range of emotions—shame, anger, empathy, frustration, hope, pride,
occasionally despair, and sometimes even love—that permeate the contemporary doctor-patient connection.
Drawing on scientific studies, including some surprising research, Dr. Danielle Ofri offers up an
unflinching look at the impact of emotions on health care. With her renowned eye for dramatic detail,
Dr. Ofri takes us into the swirling heart of patient care, telling stories of caregivers caught up and
occasionally torn down by the whirlwind life of doctoring. She admits to the humiliation of an error
that nearly killed one of her patients and her forever fear of making another. She mourns when a beloved
patient is denied a heart transplant. She tells the riveting stories of an intern traumatized when she
is forced to let a newborn die in her arms, and of a doctor whose daily glass of wine to handle the
frustrations of the ER escalates into a destructive addiction. But doctors don’t only feel fear, grief,
and frustration. Ofri also reveals that doctors tell bad jokes about “toxic sock syndrome,” cope through
gallows humor, find hope in impossible situations, and surrender to ecstatic happiness when they triumph
over illness. The stories here reveal the undeniable truth that emotions have a distinct effect on how
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doctors care for their patients. For both clinicians and patients, understanding what doctors feel can
make all the difference in giving and getting the best medical care.

The Last Wish
Do No Harm by Henry Marsh | Summary & Analysis Preview: Do No Harm is neurosurgeon Henry Marsh’s memoir,
with a particular focus on his mistakes and regrets. Marsh admits that he grew up privileged. He began
his college career studying English, but quit school due to an unrequited love. He took a job working in
a mining town hospital, an experience that inspired him to become a surgeon. He returned to Oxford to
finish his degree and then attended the Royal Free Medical School in London, the only medical school at
the time that did not require him to have any scientific qualifications. As a medical student, Marsh
worked as a nursing assistant on the psycho-geriatric ward of a long term psychiatric hospital. There he
saw many patients who had been given lobectomies at the hospital where he would later train. Lobectomies
were an accepted method of treating severe mental disorders, but would often leave the patient worse off
than they were before… PLEASE NOTE: This is a summary and analysis of the book and NOT the original
book. Inside this Instaread Summary & Analysis of Do No Harm • Summary of book • Introduction to the
Important People in the book • Analysis of the Themes and Author’s Style

Do Her No Harm
Geralt the Witcher -- revered and hated -- holds the line against the monsters plaguing humanity in this
collection of adventures in the New York Times bestselling series that inspired the Netflix show and the
hit video games. Geralt is a Witcher, a man whose magic powers, enhanced by long training and a
mysterious elixir, have made him a brilliant fighter and a merciless assassin. Yet he is no ordinary
murderer: his targets are the multifarious monsters and vile fiends that ravage the land and attack the
innocent. But not everything monstrous-looking is evil and not everything fair is good. . .and in every
fairy tale there is a grain of truth. The Last Wish story collection is the perfect introduction to a
one of a kind fantasy world. And look out for The Tower of Fools, book one of Andrzej Sapkowski's
Hussite Trilogy, coming in October 2020!

What Doctors Feel
When Michael Collins decides to become a surgeon, he is totally unprepared for the chaotic life of a
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resident at a major hospital. A natural overachiever, Collins' success, in college and medical school
led to a surgical residency at one of the most respected medical centers in the world, the famed Mayo
Clinic. But compared to his fellow residents Collins feels inadequate and unprepared. All too soon, the
euphoria of beginning his career as an orthopedic resident gives way to the feeling he is a counterfeit,
an imposter who has infiltrated a society of brilliant surgeons. This story of Collins' four-year
surgical residency traces his rise from an eager but clueless first-year resident to accomplished Chief
Resident in his final year. With unparalleled humor, he recounts the disparity between people's
perceptions of a doctor's glamorous life and the real thing: a succession of run down cars that are
towed to the junk yard, long weekends moonlighting at rural hospitals, a family that grows larger every
year, and a laughable income. Collins' good nature helps him over some of the rough spots but cannot
spare him the harsh reality of a doctor's life. Every day he is confronted with decisions that will
change people's lives-or end them-forever. A young boy's leg is mangled by a tractor: risk the boy's
life to save his leg, or amputate immediately? A woman diagnosed with bone cancer injures her hip: go
through a painful hip operation even though she has only months to live? Like a jolt to the system, he
is faced with the reality of suffering and death as he struggles to reconcile his idealism and
aspiration to heal with the recognition of his own limitations and imperfections. Unflinching and deeply
engaging, Hot Lights, Cold Steel is a humane and passionate reminder that doctors are people too. This
is a gripping memoir, at times devastating, others triumphant, but always compulsively readable.

Admissions
In this shocking, hard-hitting expose in the tradition of Naomi Klein and Barbara Ehrenreich, the
editorial director of Feministing.com, reveals how inadequate, inappropriate, and even dangerous
treatment threatens women’s lives and well-being. Editor of the award-winning site Feministing.com, Maya
Dusenbery brings together scientific and sociological research, interviews with experts within and
outside the medical establishment, and personal stories from women across the country to provide the
first comprehensive, accessible look at how sexism in medicine harms women today. Dusenbery reveals how
conditions that disproportionately affect women, such as autoimmune diseases, chronic pain conditions,
and Alzheimer’s disease, are neglected and woefully under-researched. "Contested" diseases, such as
fibromyalgia and chronic fatigue syndrome, that are 70 to 80 percent female-dominated are so poorly
understood that they have not yet been fully accepted as "real" conditions by the whole of the
profession. Meanwhile, despite a wealth of evidence showing the impact of biological difference between
the sexes in everything from drug responses to symptoms to risk factors for various diseases—even the
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symptoms of a heart attack!—medicine continues to take a one-size-fits-all approach: that of a 70
kilogram white man. In addition, women are negatively impacted by the biases and stereotypes that
dismiss them as "chronic complainers," leading to long delays—often years long—to get diagnosed. The
consequences are catastrophic. Offering a clear-eyed explanation of the root causes of this insidious
and entrenched bias and laying out its effects, Doing Harm will change the way we look at healthcare for
women.

Do No Harm
An in-depth profile of the children's author discusses his childhood and experiences that influenced the
themes in his novels and provides critical analyses of the plots, characters, themes, and literary
techniques appearing in his works.

Body Language
Physician assistant Pierce Parker wants nothing more than to find true love, but after a series of
heartbreaks and lackluster first dates, she’s beginning to question if such a thing even exists. That
is, until she begins working with Dr. Cassidy Sullivan, a new emergency medicine resident. Their
chemistry makes Pierce start to believe all her dreams will come true, but a secret from Cassidy’s past
may end the fairy tale before it gets to happily ever after. For Pierce and Cassidy, the risk of
heartbreak may be too high a price for the chance at love.

Do Me No Harm
The story of one man's evolution from naive and ambitious young intern to world-class neurosurgeon. With
poignant insight and humor, Frank Vertosick Jr., MD, describes some of the greatest challenges of his
career, including a six-week-old infant with a tumor in her brain, a young man struck down in his prime
by paraplegia, and a minister with a .22-caliber bullet lodged in his skull. Told through intimate
portraits of Vertosick’s patients and unsparing yet fascinatingly detailed descriptions of surgical
procedures, When the Air Hits Your Brain—the culmination of decades spent struggling to learn an
unforgiving craft—illuminates both the mysteries of the mind and the realities of the operating room.

Better
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There is no one secret to life. But there are three simple rules that have the power to change your life
and your world. John Wesley taught and practiced these rules many years ago. Now it is up to us to
practice this way of living. Do no harm, Do good, Stay in love with GodNot only can these rules change
your life, they can change the world. This insightful work calls us to mutual respect, unity, and a
deeper daily relationship with God.

First, Do No Harm
Head Cases takes us into the dark side of the brain in an astonishing sequence of stories, at once true
and strange, from the world of brain damage. Michael Paul Mason is one of an elite group of experts who
coordinate care in the complicated aftermath of tragic injuries that can last a lifetime. On the road
with Mason, we encounter survivors of brain injuries as they struggle to map and make sense of the new
worlds they inhabit. Underlying each of these survivors' stories is an exploration of the brain and its
mysteries. When injured, the brain must figure out how to heal itself, reorganizing its physiology in
order to do the job. Mason gives us a series of vivid glimpses into brain science, the last frontier of
medicine, and we come away in awe of the miracles of the brain's workings and astonished at the
fragility of the brain and the sense of self, life, and order that resides there. Head Cases "[achieves]
through sympathy and curiosity insight like that which pulses through genuine literature" (The New York
Sun); it is at once illuminating and deeply affecting.

First Do No Harm
This book is the trusted companion to three PBS segments exploring the devastating effects of the opioid
epidemic, which is the worst man-made epidemic in the history of our nation, and the programs redefining
the treatment and recovery process.

Head Cases
Do antidepressants work, or are they glorified dummy pills? How can we tell? In Ordinarily Well, the
celebrated psychiatrist and author Peter D. Kramer examines the growing controversy about the popular
medications. A practicing doctor who trained as a psychotherapist and worked with pioneers in
psychopharmacology, Kramer combines moving accounts of his patients’ dilemmas with an eye-opening
history of drug research to cast antidepressants in a new light. Kramer homes in on the moment of
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clinical decision making: Prescribe or not? What evidence should doctors bring to bear? Using the wide
range of reference that readers have come to expect in his books, he traces and critiques the growth of
skepticism toward antidepressants. He examines industry-sponsored research, highlighting its
shortcomings. He unpacks the “inside baseball” of psychiatry—statistics—and shows how findings can be
skewed toward desired conclusions. Kramer never loses sight of patients. He writes with empathy about
his clinical encounters over decades as he weighed treatments, analyzed trial results, and observed
medications’ influence on his patients’ symptoms, behavior, careers, families, and quality of life. He
updates his prior writing about the nature of depression as a destructive illness and the effect of
antidepressants on traits like low self-worth. Crucially, he shows how antidepressants act in practice:
less often as miracle cures than as useful, and welcome, tools for helping troubled people achieve an
underrated goal—becoming ordinarily well.

Do No Harm?
A powerful examination of what we think we know about the brain and why -- despite technological
advances -- the workings of our most essential organ remain a mystery. For thousands of years, thinkers
and scientists have tried to understand what the brain does. Yet, despite the astonishing discoveries of
science, we still have only the vaguest idea of how the brain works. In The Idea of the Brain, scientist
and historian Matthew Cobb traces how our conception of the brain has evolved over the centuries.
Although it might seem to be a story of ever-increasing knowledge of biology, Cobb shows how our ideas
about the brain have been shaped by each era's most significant technologies. Today we might think the
brain is like a supercomputer. In the past, it has been compared to a telegraph, a telephone exchange,
or some kind of hydraulic system. What will we think the brain is like tomorrow, when new technology
arises? The result is an essential read for anyone interested in the complex processes that drive
science and the forces that have shaped our marvelous brains.

Hippocrates' Oath and Asclepius' Snake
Would you allow a stranger to die so that you could live? Do you think he would make the same choice in
your place? The study of medicine is a mixture of science and magic, where the most brilliant among us
learn everything they can about the human mind. The wisest realize that there is far more mystery than
we can begin to unravel. But that doesn't stop first-year intern Dr. Afelis from opening doors that lead
to impossible truths. Doors that should have stayed closed. But Dr. Afelis is too afraid of herself to
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leave the past alone, and soon the boundaries between medical miracles and the truly supernatural
disappear completely. She is unable to resist the answers to her past that lay just behind forbidden
doorways. Would you open them? Read this award-winning story and find out for yourself.

Do No Harm
When Matthew Preston was eight, his father was shot and killed in rarefied Pacific Palisades by Ted
Nash, a home burglar who happened to be the Preston's neighbor. Though Nash was sentenced to life in San
Quentin, Matthew's lifelong obsession is to somehow get into the prison, gain access to Nash, and exact
the ultimate personal revenge. He devises a plan to become a prison doctor to gain access to Nash.While
in medical school, Matthew falls for brilliant classmate Torrey Jamison from poverty-stricken East Palo
Alto. Torrey is battling her own demons, having been raped by a school counselor while in high school.
Matthew is focused on vigilantism; but he loves Torrey who is morally opposed to killing for any reasonor so she thinks. Unique backdrops at Stanford Medical School and San Quentin prison highlight this
tension-filled suspense novel, which includes surprising twists, and themes of misogyny, crime victims'
rights, and government corruption.

Do No Harm
A former New York Times correspondent looks at the inner workings of Hermann Hospital in Houston, Texas,
and examines the most profound and complicated questions about life and death. Reprint. NYT. K.

Mason Dixon
The 2017 National Book Critics Circle (NBCC) Finalist, International Bestseller, and a Kirkus Best
Nonfiction Book of 2017! “Marsh has retired, which means he’s taking a thorough inventory of his life.
His reflections and recollections make Admissions an even more introspective memoir than his first, if
such a thing is possible.” —The New York Times "Consistently entertainingHonesty is abundantly apparent
here--a quality as rare and commendable in elite surgeons as one suspects it is in memoirists." —The
Guardian "Disarmingly frank storytellinghis reflections on death and dying equal those in Atul Gawande's
excellent Being Mortal." —The Economist Henry Marsh has spent a lifetime operating on the surgical
frontline. There have been exhilarating highs and devastating lows, but his love for the practice of
neurosurgery has never wavered. Following the publication of his celebrated New York Times bestseller Do
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No Harm, Marsh retired from his full-time job in England to work pro bono in Ukraine and Nepal. In
Admissions he describes the difficulties of working in these troubled, impoverished countries and the
further insights it has given him into the practice of medicine. Marsh also faces up to the burden of
responsibility that can come with trying to reduce human suffering. Unearthing memories of his early
days as a medical student, and the experiences that shaped him as a young surgeon, he explores the
difficulties of a profession that deals in probabilities rather than certainties, and where the
overwhelming urge to prolong life can come at a tragic cost for patients and those who love them.
Reflecting on what forty years of handling the human brain has taught him, Marsh finds a different
purpose in life as he approaches the end of his professional career and a fresh understanding of what
matters to us all in the end.

Three Simple Rules That Will Change the World
After leaving her marriage to jealous, possessive oncologist Maxwell, Lily and her six-year-old son have
a second chance at happiness with teacher Sebastian. Kind but vulnerable, Sebastian is the polar
opposite of Maxwell, and the perfect match for Lily. After a whirlwind romance, they marry, and that's
when things start to go wrong. Maxwell returns to the scene, determined to win back his family, and
events soon spiral out of control. Lily and Sebastian find themselves not only fighting for their
relationship, but also their lives.

First Do No Harm
A New York Times Bestseller Shortlisted for both the Guardian First Book Prize and the Costa Book Award
Longlisted for the Samuel Johnson Prize for Non-Fiction A Finalist for the Pol Roger Duff Cooper Prize A
Finalist for the Wellcome Book Prize A Financial Times Best Book of the Year An Economist Best Book of
the Year A Washington Post Notable Book of the Year What is it like to be a brain surgeon? How does it
feel to hold someone's life in your hands, to cut into the stuff that creates thought, feeling, and
reason? How do you live with the consequences of performing a potentially lifesaving operation when it
all goes wrong? In neurosurgery, more than in any other branch of medicine, the doctor's oath to "do no
harm" holds a bitter irony. Operations on the brain carry grave risks. Every day, leading neurosurgeon
Henry Marsh must make agonizing decisions, often in the face of great urgency and uncertainty. If you
believe that brain surgery is a precise and exquisite craft, practiced by calm and detached doctors,
this gripping, brutally honest account will make you think again. With astonishing compassion and
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candor, Marsh reveals the fierce joy of operating, the profoundly moving triumphs, the harrowing
disasters, the haunting regrets, and the moments of black humor that characterize a brain surgeon's
life. Do No Harm provides unforgettable insight into the countless human dramas that take place in a
busy modern hospital. Above all, it is a lesson in the need for hope when faced with life's most
difficult decisions.

How to Create a Culture of Achievement in Your School and Classroom
T. A. Cavanaugh's Hippocrates' Oath and Asclepius' Snake: The Birth of the Medical Profession
articulates the Oath as establishing the medical profession's unique internal medical ethic - in its
most basic and least controvertible form, this ethic mandates that physicians help and not harm the
sick. Relying on Greek myth, drama, and medical experience (e.g., homeopathy), the book shows how this
medical ethic arose from reflection on the most vexing medical-ethical problem -- injury caused by a
physician -- and argues that deliberate iatrogenic harm, especially the harm of a doctor choosing to
kill (physician assisted suicide, euthanasia, abortion, and involvement in capital punishment), amounts
to an abandonment of medicine as an exclusively therapeutic profession. The book argues that medicine as
a profession necessarily involves stating before others what one stands for: the good one seeks and the
bad one seeks to avoid on behalf of the sick, and rejects the view that medicine is purely a technique
lacking its own unique internal ethic. It concludes noting that medical promising (as found in the White
Coat Ceremony through which U. S. medical students matriculate) implicates medical autonomy which in
turn merits respect, including honoring professional conscientious objections.

How We Do Harm
The New York Times bestselling author of Complications examines, in riveting accounts of medical failure
and triumph, how success is achieved in a complex and risk-filled profession The struggle to perform
well is universal: each one of us faces fatigue, limited resources, and imperfect abilities in whatever
we do. But nowhere is this drive to do better more important than in medicine, where lives are on the
line with every decision. In his new book, Atul Gawande explores how doctors strive to close the gap
between best intentions and best performance in the face of obstacles that sometimes seem
insurmountable. Gawande's gripping stories of diligence, ingenuity, and what it means to do right by
people take us to battlefield surgical tents in Iraq, to labor and delivery rooms in Boston, to a polio
outbreak in India, and to malpractice courtrooms around the country. He discusses the ethical dilemmas
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of doctors' participation in lethal injections, examines the influence of money on modern medicine, and
recounts the astoundingly contentious history of hand washing. And as in all his writing, Gawande gives
us an inside look at his own life as a practicing surgeon, offering a searingly honest firsthand account
of work in a field where mistakes are both unavoidable and unthinkable. At once unflinching and
compassionate, Better is an exhilarating journey narrated by "arguably the best nonfiction doctor-writer
around" (Salon). Gawande's investigation into medical professionals and how they progress from merely
good to great provides rare insight into the elements of success, illuminating every area of human
endeavor.

Do No Harm
Practicing physician and acclaimed author Danielle Ofri investigates how medical error could be killing
10% of patients and causing 33% of hospital deaths. Although staggering success has been the dominant
theme in medicine for centuries, that narrative leaves no space for discussion around the potential
adverse outcomes of medical treatment. Through research and interviews with physicians, nurses,
administrators, and many patients, Dr. Ofri explores the causes of medical error, and points to the
changes needed to reduce risk of negative outcomes--including death. She advocates for changes as small
(and proven) as checklists and as large as full-scale culture shifts in the relationship between medical
staff and their patients. Woven through the book is the particularly harrowing tale of one patient, Jay,
whose experience with a seemingly innocuous mistake likely cost him his life. These stories force us to
reconsider what happens when the medical system does us harm.

Do No Harm
A British emergency room doctor saves a woman's life in defiance of her Living Will and is put on trial
for interfering with a person's right to die.

Ordinarily Well
How We Do Harm exposes the underbelly of healthcare today—the overtreatment of the rich, the under
treatment of the poor, the financial conflicts of interest that determine the care that physicians'
provide, insurance companies that don't demand the best (or even the least expensive) care, and
pharmaceutical companies concerned with selling drugs, regardless of whether they improve health or do
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harm. Dr. Otis Brawley is the chief medical and scientific officer of The American Cancer Society, an
oncologist with a dazzling clinical, research, and policy career. How We Do Harm pulls back the curtain
on how medicine is really practiced in America. Brawley tells of doctors who select treatment based on
payment they will receive, rather than on demonstrated scientific results; hospitals and pharmaceutical
companies that seek out patients to treat even if they are not actually ill (but as long as their
insurance will pay); a public primed to swallow the latest pill, no matter the cost; and rising
healthcare costs for unnecessary—and often unproven—treatments that we all pay for. Brawley calls for
rational healthcare, healthcare drawn from results-based, scientifically justifiable treatments, and not
just the peddling of hot new drugs. Brawley's personal history – from a childhood in the gang-ridden
streets of black Detroit, to the green hallways of Grady Memorial Hospital, the largest public hospital
in the U.S., to the boardrooms of The American Cancer Society—results in a passionate view of medicine
and the politics of illness in America - and a deep understanding of healthcare today. How We Do Harm is
his well-reasoned manifesto for change.

First Do No Harm
In gripping prose, one of the world's leading cardiac surgeons lays bare both the wonder and the horror
of a life spent a heartbeat away from death When Stephen Westaby witnessed a patient die on the table
during open-heart surgery for the first time, he was struck by the quiet, determined way the surgeons
walked away. As he soon understood, this detachment is a crucial survival strategy in a profession where
death is only a heartbeat away. In Open Heart, Westaby reflects on over 11,000 surgeries, showing us why
the procedures have never become routine and will never be. With astonishing compassion, he recounts
harrowing and sometimes hopeful stories from his operating room: we meet a pulseless man who lives with
an electric heart pump, an expecting mother who refuses surgery unless the doctors let her pregnancy
reach full term, and a baby who gets a heart transplant-only to die once it's in place. For readers of
Atul Gawande's Being Mortal and of Henry Marsh's Do No Harm, Open Heart offers a soul-baring account of
a life spent in constant confrontation with death.

Hot Lights, Cold Steel
'The taut plot is full of well-timed twists. A solid pyschological thriller.' Independent on Sunday
'Creepy and gripping, this pacy read will give you goosebumps!' Closer '[An] intricate story that ticks
all the right boxes.' The Bookbag From the author of WHAT GOES AROUND. A family held together by lies
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but about to be torn apart by a devastating secret . . . Perfect for fans of Louise Jensen and Jenny
Blackhurst. When her teenage son Robbie's drink is spiked, Olivia Somers is devastated. She has spent
her adult life trying to protect people and keep them safe - not only as a mother, but also in her
chosen profession as a doctor. So she tries to put it down to a horrible accident, in spite of the
evidence suggesting malicious intent, and simply hopes no-one tries to endanger those she loves again.
But someone from the past is after revenge. Someone closer to her family than she could possibly
realise. Someone who will stop at nothing until they get the vengeance they crave. And, as she and her
family come under increasing threat, the oath that Olivia took when she first became a doctor - to do no
harm to others - will be tested to its very limits.

Do No Harm
At the outset of World War I - the "Great War" - Freud supported the Austro-Hungarian Empire for which
his sons fought. But the cruel truths of that bloody conflict, wrought on the psyches as much as the
bodies of the soldiers returning from the battlefield, caused him to rethink his stance and subsequently
affected his theory: Psychoanalysis, a healing science, could tell us much about both the drive for war
and the ways to undo the trauma that war inherently breeds, but its principles could just as easily
serve the enemy's desires to inculcate its own brand of "truth." Even a century later, psychoanalysis
can still be used as much for the justifications of warfare and propaganda as it is for the defiance of
and resistance to those same things. But it is in the investigation of the motives and methods behind
these uses that psychoanalysis proves its greatest strength. To wit, this edited collection presents
published and unpublished material by analysts, writers, and activists who have worked at the front
lines of psychic life and war from various stances. Set at a point of tension and contradiction, they
illustrate the paradoxical relation of psychoanalysis as both a site of resistance and healing and a
necessary aspect of warmaking, propaganda, and militarism. In doing so, we venture from the home front from the trauma of returning veterans to the APA's own complicity in CIA "black sites" - across
international borders - from the treatment of women in Latin American dictatorships to the resistance to
occupation in Palestine, from mind control to an ethics of responsibility. Throughout, a psychoanalytic
sensibility deconstructs the very opposition that it inhabits, and seeks to reestablish psychoanalysis
as the healing discipline it was conceived to be.

When We Do Harm
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Do No Harm is a chilling psychological thriller from the author of Monster Love, Carol Topolski. What
happens when someone whose job it is to do good is secretly bad? Everyone knows about Virginia: about
her stellar reputation as a gynaecologist; about her commitment to her women patients. But who knows
about the knives? Everyone knows about Faisal too: about his gentle charm and his family; about his
brilliance in the operating theatre. But who knows he's a traitor? And Gilda - everyone knows about
Gilda: she never poops a party; she's a loyal friend. But who knows about the rubber? But there's
someone who really does know Virginia, who knows all about her because they've been this close from
birth. Someone who knows what she does when they're alone together. What they do with the rosewood box.
With the belts. Who knows that good doctors can go bad . . . 'Topolski adroitly probes the murkiest
crannies of the human soul, while ratcheting up the tension. A tautly strung very dark tale' Time Out 'A
chilling portrait of madness and evil' Daily Express Carol Topolski is a psychoanalytic psychotherapist.
Her many previous roles include working on the Woodstock festival, in advertising, and as a prison
teacher, nursery-school director, director of a rape crisis centre and refuge for battered women,
probation officer and film censor. She lives in London and is married with two daughters and two
grandchildren. Her first novel, Monster Love, which was shortlisted for the 2008 Orange Prize for
Fiction, is available in Penguin.

Doing Harm
Presents a memoir by a neurosurgeon, describing the tools in the operating room, the tough ethical
dilemmas confronting doctors, some of the author's most bizarre cases, trends in the field, and possible
advances on the horizon.

Do No Harm
What does it feel like to walk into your school? Is it a welcoming place, where everyone feels valued?
Most school improvement efforts focus on academic goals, instructional models, curriculum, and
assessments. But sometimes what can make or break your learning community are the intangibles--the
relationships, identity, and connections that make up its culture. Authors Fisher, Frey, and Pumpian
believe that no school improvement effort will be effective unless school culture is addressed. They
identify five pillars that are critical to building a culture of achievement: 1. Welcome: Imagine if all
staff members in your school considered it their job to make every student, parent, and visitor feel
noticed, welcomed, and valued. 2. Do no harm: Your school rules should be tools for teaching students to
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become the moral and ethical citizens you expect them to be. 3. Choice words: When the language students
hear helps them tell a story about themselves that is one of possibility and potential, students perform
in ways that are consistent with that belief. 4. It's never too late to learn: Can you push students to
go beyond the minimum needed to get by, to discover what they are capable of achieving? 5. Best school
in the universe: Is your school the best place to teach and learn? The best place to work? Drawing on
their years of experience in the classroom, the authors explain how these pillars support good teaching
and learning. In addition, they provide 19 action research tools that will help you create a culture of
achievement, so that your school or classroom is the best it can be. After reading this book, you'll see
why culture makes the difference between a school that enables success for all students and a school
that merely houses those students during the school day.

Gary Paulsen
As an active surgeon and former department chairman, Dr. Paul A. Ruggieri has seen the good, the bad,
and the ugly of his profession. In Confessions of a Surgeon, he pushes open the doors of the O.R. and
reveals the inscrutable place where lives are improved, saved, and sometimes lost. He shares the
successes, failures, remarkable advances, and camaraderie that make it exciting. He uncovers the truth
about the abusive, exhaustive training and the arduous devotion of his old-school education. He explores
the twenty-four-hour challenges that come from patients and their loved ones; the ethics of saving the
lives of repugnant criminals; the hot-button issues of healthcare, lawsuits, and reimbursements; and the
true cost of running a private practice. And he explains the influence of the "white coat code of
silence" and why patients may never know what really transpires during surgery. Ultimately, Dr. Ruggieri
lays bare an occupation that to most is as mysterious and unfamiliar as it is misunderstood. His account
is passionate, illuminating, and often shocking-an eye-opening, never- before-seen look at real life,
and death, in the O.R.

First, Do No Harm
A cloth bag containing eight copies of the title.

Open Heart
Katie LeClair has finally settled down as the new doctor in Baxter, MI. After years of moving,
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schooling, and training, she wants nothing more than to find a place she can call home, and a small town
outside of Ann Arbor seemed perfect. Katie quickly gets to work in building a life for herself in
Baxter, and beyond reviving her love life, she also finds a pair of business partners in a team of
father and son family practitioners. But that idyllic dream is immediately shattered when one of her
patients is found dead. That wouldn't be the worst thing, except the death is ruled a suicide, and as
evidence has it, the suicide was a result of the medication Katie had prescribed. But she doesn't
remember writing it. When a closer investigation reveals it was murder, Katie is catapulted into an offthe-books investigation that leads her down a dark path of past secrets. But someone is willing to kill
to keep part of the town's history in the shadows, and Katie must race to find out who before it's too
late in nationally bestselling author Dawn Eastman's riveting series debut Unnatural Causes.

Unnatural Causes
One unsolved murder. A best friend determined to right the wrongs of the past. On the 21st August
Tabitha Rice disappeared without a trace. All the signs point to murder, but no signs point to a
murderer. The easiest answer is her husband, Rick. But he protests his innocence and there is little
proof he is the murderer. Annabella knows there is more to the story than what the police are telling.
Tabitha was her best friend and she vows to uncover the truth. As Annabella delves further into the
past, she uncovers sides to Tabitha that she never saw coming, and she finds herself asking the question
Was this murder? Or is there more to Tabitha Rice's story than meets the eye? Perfect for fans of Louise
Candlish, The Silent Patient and Blood Orange.

Confessions of a Surgeon
Body Language is a testament to survival, to the healing power of nature. Connie built a home by the
shores of Grand Lake, the lake the Indians called "Spirit Lake." Watching the river fill up the lake
year after year renewed her faith in the sense of continuity and progression. Grand Lake, with its bird
calls and bombastic waves, was a magic marriage between the visible and invisible, a landscape that
refreshed the eye, cleansed the heart, recharged the spirit. Sometimes the body sings hymns, sometimes
the blues but always the body hums along. Healing is a process, a journey toward balance, connectedness,
meaning, wholeness, rather than an outcome.
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